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Jane Rasely

From: Merry Mcallister <mcallistermerry@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, January 9, 2017 1:23 PM
To: PCD
Subject: Madrona School Proposal

This is a question for Josh Machen about the progress of the Madrona School Proposal.    I seem to be the 
neighborhood conduit for information , and I have had none for a long time.    Can you tell me the status of the 
proposal , and how neighbors can continue to voice their objections? 
 
I've had a couple of meetings with the school administrators, and they did not convince us that their school 
would be an asset to the neighborhood.  My  neighbors would rather have 3   mc mansions than a school. 
 
Thanks, 
Merry McAllister 
mcallistermerry@gmail.com 
842-3514 


